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City cancels water conservation notice for Duluth Heights area -

water main repair completed

The City of Duluth is canceling its request for residents in the Duluth Heights area to conserve
water usage. Crews worked from the afternoon until 9:00 PM last night to fix a leak on the
main pipe that feeds water into the Highland water tank. The leak was discovered while crews
were working on making improvements to the Highland Pump Station.

The City of Duluth thanks the public for their cooperation. Once completed, the Highland
Pump Station will improve water delivery to residents and businesses in the Duluth Heights and

Miller Hill Mall area.



